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The NZ Transport Agency, on behalf of the NZ 
Government, is seeking community feedback for the 
Warkworth to Wellsford project. 

Five public information days are being held in February to 
present the Indicative Route of the second stage of the Ara 
Tūhono Pūhoi to Wellsford Road of National Significance.

This is your opportunity to view and provide feedback on what 
is proposed with representatives from the NZ Transport Agency 
available to answer your questions.
All information presented at the public information days, 
including a video animation showing the Indicative Route,  
will be available on the NZ Transport Agency website from 
Saturday 18 February.   

www.nzta.govt.nz/warkworth-wellsford 
warkworth-wellsford@nzta.govt.nz

Public information days will be held on:

Saturday 18 February, 11-3pm
Warkworth Masonic Hall,
Baxter Street, Warkworth

Tuesday 21 February, 3-7pm
Wellsford Community Centre,
Matheson Road, Wellsford

Thursday 23 February, 3-7pm 
Warkworth Masonic Hall,
Baxter Street, Warkworth

Saturday 25 February, 11-3pm 
Wellsford Community Centre,
Matheson Road, Wellsford

Tuesday 28 February, 3-7pm 
Te Hana Hall,
Whakapirau Road, Te Hana


